COFY,

Enclosure, 9th April, 1918,

Dear Sirg, i

I am in receipt of your lstter of the 8th instant
respecting the steamer "NORTH CAMBRIA", and in compliance
with your request I sencicse herewith For vour information
Swanaea report No.l@&%ﬁon the vessel, I may say that =
further report, Bordeaux No.2472, was forwarded to the
Soclety's Surveyors at Swansea on the 26th ultimo and, in
the circumstances they have been reguested by telegram today
to advise you how the case stands,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Searetary.

The Surveyors,

BARRY,




